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PAC minutes for January 21, 2021 

Minutes for last meeting were adopted. 

Admin Report: 

- Kindergarten registration is Feb 17 online 

- Gibson would love to expand its French Immerg. Program. Please spread the word! 

- Ms Jung and Hallman are running lunch and learn meetings on zoom for teachers. 

o Term 2 focus is reading achievement 

- Book fair will be the week of Feb 8-12 in the library; students will be given a chance to look at the 

book fair during school hours.  

- Feb 25 is student lead conferences; school will send out a email with more information.  

- The next ProD day will have a first nations focus and also internet safety  

- The $500 PAC gave the school was used to order new sports equipment.  

New business: 

- Mrs Bath, the crossing guard and kindergarten noon hour supervisor, needs a new reflective coat. 

PAC has voted all in favor of the $167.99 purchases of a new coat.   

- MS Yang needs a couple new carts/shelves. PAC has voted all in favour of purchasing a new cart at 

a cost of about $500 

- Possible Purdy’s fundraiser for easter/spring. Possibly a drive by pick up of the chocolates. More 

information to come. 

Open Floor: 

- Bottle depot account will be open. All that people have to do is collect their refundable, bag it in a 

clear bag, bring it to bottle depot, give the machine Gibson’s phone number, print off label and 

put it on the bag and leave it at depot. Gibson will be credited the money. 

- Questions were raised about the French program. Promote Gibson’s French program! 

- Next meeting Feb 18 @6:30 on zoom 

Meeting ended at 7:25pm 
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